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Southeastern United States Concert Band Clinic
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Raymond Smith
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Sean Waeiler

Kerri Taylor

Tony Hawthorne

Tuly 5, 2007

Mr. Michael Hutchinson
Savannah Arts Academy
500 Washingfon Ave.
Savannah, GA 31405

Dear Mr. Hutchinson,

It is my pleasure to extend to you this invitation for the
Savannah Arts Academy Band to perform at the 2008
Southeastern United States Concert Band Clinic and Honor
Bands. The event will be held at Troy University on January 31
— February 2, 2008, The exact schedule has not been

determined, but you will be notified as soon as it is set.

At your earliest convenience, please send me a written letter of
acceptance. Feel free to call or write if you have any questions.

Again, congratulations on receiving this invitation. I look
forward to your performance!

A

Carla Gallahan

Executive Director

Southeastern United States Band Clinic
334.670.3502

334,663,0308

cgallahan@troy.edu

Sincerely,

Long Hall Band Office * Troy University - ‘I"roy, Alabama 36082
Phone 334-670-3281 - Fax 334-670-5664 + troybands@troy.edu



